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March 2024 

As the season is coming to a close, the committee hopes that these last couple 
of Wednesday events will be enjoyed by our membership.  In the meantime, 
your committee is busy planning and preparing the closing day event, April 10, 
2024. 
 
The following plans are tentative and as follows: 
 
*Lunch (at your own expense) will be offered in the clubhouse between 11am 
and 1 pm.   
*Beer (2 per person) or soft drink (2 per person) will be complementary (from 
the MGA account). 
 
By now, the committee has distributed most of this year’s MGA shirts.  Some 
sizes are on order.  Please contact Roger Bonneau (rogerbonn47@gmail.com) 
regarding any questions about the shirts. 
 
The MGA committee unanimously approved a $500 donation to the recent 
Barbara Friends event, held at Lexington.   
 
If there’s anyone interested in volunteering to be a part of the MGA            
committee for next season, please contact one of us as there will be           
openings.  Enjoy the rest of the season. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Voit, President 
Roger Bonneau, Vice President & Membership 
Dale Kroft, Treasurer and Special Events 
John Waterworth, Secretary & Golf/Grounds Liaison  
John Clay, Tournament Chair  
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